TGl

The '97 Milwaukee Committee met at 11:30a.m. on July 29, 1993 at the Country Inn.

Present were Arline Barsamian, Gary and Mary Davis, Eunice Evans, Rev. Bill Jones,
John and Eloise Morris, Geraint Wilkes, Dilys Spransy and Jane Williams.

Arline reviewed minutes of the June 17th meeting.

Discussion followed on possible persons for chairman and co-chairman. Ed Jones of
Wild Rose said no. Rev. Jones has been unsuccessful in reaching Paul Jones, but will
keep trying. Judge Evans said no, but might add his name to the event. Attorney
George Evans is a possibility. Jane said her husband, David, could help with
marketing of the Gymanfa. David is available only evenings and weekends.

The committee definitely agrees that both chairs should be "working chairs".
Approximately 200 people should be willing to be involved & to work on committees.

Very few members of the Welsh Women's Club would be able to work.

Arline reported on information received from the Hyatt Regency Hotel It could
p0351bly be the headquarters hotel.

Geraint will contact chairman of the Kansas City National Gymanfa, Jack Nesbitt,
to find out how many people were needed to run their Gymanfa.

Geraint suggested that we send a letter to all names on the Welsh mailing list, asking
for their interest in helping with the Gymanfa. Gary will draft a letter. Arline
asked for each person to come up with 10 names to mail the letter to.

Geraint suggested the University of Wisconsin/Milwaukee (UWM) may be a source for
financial and/or other support.

The main issue now is to decide the number of people who will be willing and able
to work. The final decision should be based on this information.

The next meeting will be held on either September 25 or 26, 1993.

Mary Davis

Secretary Pro Tem



